
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1529/2022-23                 06.05.2022 
   

CIRCULAR  
Dear Parents, 

 

Sub: SPEA Survey for Students and Parents  

 
Greetings from Leaders Private School, Sharjah. 

 

As part of Improvement Review Visit of the school, Sharjah Private Education Authority 

(SPEA) is conducting a survey for students and parents to evaluate the school progress 

and supporting the school in their pursuit of excellence. 

 

Kindly go through the links given below and complete the same on or before 3.00 p.m. 

on 14th May 2022. 

 

Link for parents :  https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/NOCzKl 

 

Link for students :  https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/5vCz4I 
 

 

Solicit your kind co-operation. 

 

With regards, 

 

 

Sd/- 

RAFIA ZAFAR ALI 

PRINCIPAL 

 

https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/NOCzKl
https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/5vCz4I

